
Speech and Language 

Mrs. Mello 

 

Welcome to the 20-21 school year! I am so 

excited to see you all and get back to work! If 

you have any questions, please call me at  

488-2819 or send me an email, 

mellor@leonschools.net.  

 

Open the door and join me for orientation! 

 

mailto:mellor@leonschools.net

